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1. Cooperation with ICANN staff in contribution to the Open Consultation of ITU 

CWG-Internet on the topic of “Public Policy considerations for OTTs” 

 http://www.itu.int/en/council/cwg-internet/Pages/display-

June2017.aspx?ListItemID=50 

 ICANN’s response covers three general themes 

 The first concerns the advantages that Internet services have brought to 

economies, businesses and citizens.  

 The second concerns the steps which governments and other stakeholders can 

take in ensuring they derive maximum leverage through the use of these 

services, while ensuring the safety and security of users.   

 Finally, the brief Paper looks at the way stakeholders can work together 

regionally and globally to enhance provision of Internet Services.  

2. IGF 2017 session “Multistakeholder governance of the Domain Name System, 

lessons learned for other IG issues” was accepted. CCWG-IG cooperated with 

ICANN staff in its preparation. 

 http://www.intgovforum.org/multilingual/content/igf-2017-ws-76-

multistakeholder-governance-of-the-domain-name-system-lessons-learned-for 

 Short Title: Governance of the DNS: Lessons for other IG issues 

 The multistakeholder Roundtable, while reflecting on the effectiveness of the 

multi-stakeholder process for the DNS at ICANN (and there are problems as well 

as achievements) will assess how it could be used for other IG issues which pose 

challenges for policy makers. The way we govern the Internet in the future will 

surely be a contributory factor in shaping our digital future. 

3. Working on a proposal for a new structure for the group. 

 Agreement that the cross-community working group framework does not fit 

the current procedures for this group 

 The group would need the ability to conduct meeting during ICANN 

meetings and receive secretariat support. 


